

New Horizons Chapter Order of the Arrow

FALL REUNION

DUE TO THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC, WE ARE NOT ABLE TO HAVE FALL REUNION AS IT TRADITIONALLY HAPPENS. THE LODGE HAS DECIDED THAT IN ORDER TO CONTINE TO INDUCT NEW MEMBERS, IT WILL BE BREAKING UP OUR FALL REUNION INTO AT LEAST 2 SEPERATE WEEKENDS. MORE INFO AT SHAWNEELODGE.ORG/INDUCTION-WEEKEND

THE CHAPTER WILL BE HOLDING A CHAPTER MEETING VIRTUALLY ON SEPTEMBER 14 (PLEASE NOTE THE DATE CHANGE). DURING THIS MEETING WE WILL HOLD CHAPTER OFFICER ELECTIONS. IF YOU KNOW OF ANY ARROWMAN INTERESTED IN BEING AN OFFICER, PLEASE HAVE THEM EMAIL NEWHORIZONS@SHAWNEELODGE.ORG.

CHAPTER
MEETING/
OFFICER
ELECTIONS

Michael Kreienkamp | Chapter Chief michael.kreienkamp@shawneelodge.org

Ethan Coble | 2nd Vice Chief ethan.coble@shawneelodge.org

Matthew Caldwell | 1st Vice Chief matthew.caldwell@shawneelodge.org

Sam Bunn | Chapter Secretary sam.bunn@shawneelodge.org

Ron Colletti | Chapter Advisor ron.colletti@shawneelodge.org

NEWHORIZONS.SHAWNEELODGE.ORG